
Town of Branford 
Bid 

Stony Creek Seawall Repointing 
Addendum #3 

 
Date:    July 22, 2019 
 
Submission Date:   July 25, 2019, remains unchanged 
 
Prospective bidders, and all those concerned, are hereby informed that the following is made 
a part of the bid documents, which should be amended as follows: 
 
 
The following questions were received about the bid, with answers following: 
 

1. In order for the mortar to bind, the wall should first be power washed.  Are we to carry 
power washing the wall? 
 
Cleaning must be completed in accordance with the product manufacturer’s 
specifications and recommendations. 
 

2. Is there any water hook up available on site to use?   
 

There is a hose with water available across the street in the island at the fountain. 
 

3. There are no drawing to scale for quantities.  Please confirm that we are to carry 3,800 
square feet of pointing in our bid. 
 

Yes, the bid is for 3,800 sq. ft. face.  The alternate additional square foot face dollar 
amount will be used for any average on the agreed square footage. 
 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Jennifer Acquino 
Assistant Town Engineer 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of addendum below and submit with your bid submittal. 
 
Signature:  ________________________________________Date:  _______________ 
 
Title:  _____________________________________________________________ 
 
Company: _____________________________________________________________ 


